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Change in Israel Hotline to Sunday
Posted by the.guard - 17 Apr 2009 11:42
_____________________________________

Change in Israel Hotline

Changing from Mondays to Sundays.

Rabbi Ya'ir Shochet  (English and Hebrew Speaker)

Working with sexual addiction in the frum community for many years.

Trained in the 12-Steps (and author of the book "The First Day Of The Rest Of My Life")

Also helps couples deal with a spouse who is addicted (and general marriage counseling as
well)

052-6923065. Sunday and Wed from 9-10 PM

The number is only in use during the above hours. All other times, please leave a message and
he'll get back to you

If you need to speak urgently with him, write him an e-mail: hayomharishon@gmail.com

(or write to eyes.guard@gmail.com and I can ask him if I can pass his regular number on to
you).

Rabbi Shochet administers a forum in HEBREW for people with these addictions over here.
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